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Dear Oak Hill Team, 
I hope you and your loved ones are staying safe and healthy as we continue to work together to confront COVID-19. 
I remain in awe of the unbelievable community we have here at Oak Hill, and the outpouring of support we’ve received. There simply are not enough ways to say thank you. But again, thank you.
Be assured that we are working tirelessly across the agency to continue to provide you with the most up to date information. Please remember our Intranet COVID-19 Communications page is updated daily. For the most up to date information, 
please visit this page: https://intra.oakhillct.org/covid-19-communications/
You are making the difference by taking social distancing seriously and doing your part to flatten the curve of this pandemic. We must continue to push forward with perseverance in our soul and hope in our hearts. We WILL see the a light at the end of this tunnel. 
We are taking every precaution to ensure the services and care that we provide is conducted in the safest manner possible. 
We are here for you.
Here are other ways we encourage you to stay connected and up to date: 
Stay Connected:
1. Parents & Guardians resource and update page (we will continue to update this with resources, updates, and policy information) https://oakhillct.org/ 
1. We strongly urge you to continue to follow the CDC guidelines found here: 
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/index.html
1. Can you help? Below is a list of ways you can contribute to those in need here at Oak Hill during this crisis. Any efforts made from this list, are greatly appreciated. Click here for list: https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSex53WoL5mTixhqQLMTz2o4fO01e7QfNWCy-3vpvAmnYumUXw/viewform  
1. Email our Coronavirus Task Force with questions & concerns at: CoronaResponse@oakhillct.org 

Stay Strong,
Barry
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